
Neighbourhood Plan Review
 
The District Council Local Plan is currently undergoing a review. This should 
be published before Christmas for public consultation
plan by 2020. One aspect of the changes to this plan is the inclusion 
references to local Neighbourhood Plans. The Chidham & Hambrook Parish 
Council have agreed to review our Neighbourhood Plan
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This area is going through some
Neighbourhood Plan is our chance to have a say in the way these changes are 
made, how they should be carried out and what we would like from them. The 
final document has some legal input in to the development process and is an 
opportunity for us to shape how this area evolves over the next 15 years. 
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